
UPDATE: Reclaimed water service to Chelsea Woods and surrounding area 
restored

WINTER SPRINGS, Fla.--As of 4 p.m. Monday, July 10, 2023, City of Winter Springs Utilities crews 
made the necessary repairs and have restored reclaimed water service to customers in the 
Chelsea Woods Subdivision and surrounding area. 

For more information and updates, visit www.winterspringsfl.org or call Winter Springs Utilities 
at 407-327-1800 and after-hours service at 407-327-2669.
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